

Febuary 16, 2021

To whom it may concern,

I had the pleasure of supervising Sarah Maybruck as my graphic design intern during the summer of 2020.

During that time Sarah was introduced to email marketing through the use of the MailChimp platform; she was responsible for distributing our monthly electronic newsletter to a database of more than 13,000 subscribers.

She also designed an entire portfolio of collateral marketing materials and created some beautiful event designs that we continued to use throughout the fall.

Sarah is extremely creative and loves creating original designs. She gave very generously of her talent and time. I have no doubt that she will be a success in anything she choses to accomplish.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Best regards,

Carin Buckman

Marketing, Communications & Digital Manager